

Cell Phones For Soldiers A LIFELINE FOR AMERICA'S BRAVEST



In 2004 two young siblings, Robbie and Brittany Bergquist, started Cell Phones For Soldiers after discovering soldiers had to pay for their phone calls home. Since then the non-profit has supplied more than 220 million minutes of free talk time to deployed soldiers. The need is always great though, and the success of the program depends on generous donations from folks like you.

For more information, or to make a donation visit: www.cellphonesforsoldiers.com or email info@cellphonesforsoldiers.com